
March 21, 1955

Mrs. James M. Hendel 
570 Park Avenue 
New York, New York

My dear Mrs. Hendel:

I am sending you a brochure on my wife's book, "Mother and 
Child, " together with some comments. We each have our own under­
takings and it is not surprising, perhaps, how important they seem 
compared with what someone else is doing.

The book referred to is being distributed to some extent by 
the United States Information Agency. If you have any idea that your 
organization would be interested in it in any way, I would have a copy 
available.

Meanwhile, I shall hope that we can come to the lecture on 
Thursday night at the French Institute.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosures: brochure on "Mother and Child" and comments
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